CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05979-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:01 AM

To: ‘dtwilkinson@aol.com’

Subject: RE: Vote NO NO NO to FPL Rate Hike- Docket number 160021-E1

Dear Ms. Wilkinson,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: dtwilkinson@aol.com [mailto:dtwilkinson@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:40 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Vote NO NO NO to FPL Rate Hike- Docket number 160021-E1

To :Ms. Carlotta Stauffer
Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850.

Please register my opposition to the proposed FPL rate hike. Already so many
working families and seniors alike are having trouble balancing increasing medical
vs. utility needs. If FPL is already on target to make $1.6 billion in profit in 2017,
they do not need an additional $1.3 billion boost at the expense of Florida
residents. A 23% rate hike is excessive.

Thank you,

Donalee Wilkinson

37 Gale Lane

Ormond Beach, FL 32174

docket number 160021-E1
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